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Tuesday 23rd April 2024  
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
As you will know, De Lacy Primary school is a supporter of charities and fundraising events.  
This May we are supporting the Mental Health Foundation who are committed to making 
prevention happen so that people across the UK can live mentally healthier lives. Your 
support will enable them to continue research and deliver vital programmes throughout 
the UK.  
 
Wear it Green day is on Friday 17th May 2024. This will be a non-uniform day with the 
theme of wearing something Green and we are asking for a donation of £1.00. All proceeds 
will go to the Mental Health Foundation. We will be participating in various activities 
throughout the day to support this event including ‘Guess how many green sweets in the 
jar’ at 50p a guess. Please make sure your child brings extra money if they would like to 
participate in the fundraising activities throughout the day.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
James Parkinson 
 
Headteacher  
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